
Attachment #1 

Correspondence Received 



From: Gord Wainwright
To: External-Business Licences
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Application for Change of License type - Royal Canadian Legion Branch 2 - 631 Sixth Street New

Westminster V3L 3C1
Date: May 29, 2024 2:16:00 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good day City Staff:

I refer to the big sign outside our local RC Legion.   I fully support and want this change to
occur as fast as possible.  With the shutdown of the Union Jack Pub
plus the loss of other local restaurants, pubs and bar..........we have little choice or nowhere to
go now. 

Not only do we need more options for fun, food and liquor beverage service......the City and
the Liquor Control Board MUST immediately 'pave the way', to make
it easier, faster, cheaper for all New Westminster Residents to enjoy the fine hospitality of the
Royal Canadian Legion Branch No.2     I will say that (sadly) many
of their members are older people who are ill, infirmed or dying and there is a dwindling
population of those who have faithfully served CANADA. 

It is your responsibility and to get this change done quickly, efficiently and with a
smile..........all for the benefit of the New Westminster Taxpayer Residents.

Kindly acknowledge receipt and advise when this minor Liquor License type revision, will be
approved / changed and implemented.

Thank you.

Best personal regards eh!

Gord Wainwright

 TH 203 - 619 Fifth Avenue
New Westminster, B.C.
V3M 1X3   604 278 6872
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From: herbelbill
To: External-Business Licences
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Legion Bar
Date: May 26, 2024 7:42:21 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

You should not grant extended hours of operations, not only that, you should recind their
licence, the whole building shakes with their over the top loud bands on the weekends, parking
in the tear of the building, yelling, laughing and smoking pot, burnt out mufflers making very
loud noises, big motorcycles reving their invites, driving drunk.
I've seen it all, I've lived here for over twenty years and they have been selfish and
inconsiderate to the people that live here, a disgrace to our veterans

Sent from my Galaxy
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